
 
  

  

  

Tuesday 3rd December 2024  

   

   

 

   

   

Dear Year 6 Parents/ Carers,    

    

      

As stated in the previously letter, sent out on the 20th November 2024, there is also a 15minute conception 

lesson (how fertilisation takes place). Parents do have the right to withdraw their child from the conception 

lesson if they wish to do so, as sex education is not compulsory in primary schools.     

    

The lesson will take place on Friday 13th December 2024 and the boys and girls will be taught separately. 

The children, whose parents have asked for them to be withdrawn, will complete another learning activity in a 

different room during this time.      

    

You will receive a text from the school later today stating the following:     

    

Do you give permission for your Yr 6 child to attend the conception lesson on 13/12/2024? Please respond 

YES or NO along with your child's name and class.   

   

It is important that you respond to the text.     

    

    

Yours sincerely,    

    

       

Mr. Heighington 

Assistant Headteacher 
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